
          GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                                   Tuesday, November 19, 2019 
 
 
HOT LUNCH: Bagel Dog 
  Crispy Chicken Patty 
 
BIRTHDAYS:  None   
 

 

1. Early Act Club and the Rotary Club of LaGrange want to thank Gurrie Middle School for their 

generosity giving change to provide polio vaccinations for children.  From the change war, 

Gurrie Middle School is donating $571.43 to the Rotary Foundation to eradicate polio.   

Now for the final results- on Friday 7th grade donated $37.48 in silver and bills and received 22 

pennies.  This brings them to a final adjusted total of $279.48. 8th grade gave $45.50 in silver 

and bills. 7th grade put 380 pennies in their jar. This brings 8th grade to a final adjusted total of 

$303.30. 8th grade wins an ice cream sundae party! Thank you all for your generosity. Details on 

the party will be coming soon! 

 

2. Gurrie Green Team needs your help!  If you are interested in helping out with the Feast clean 

up, stop by Mr. Eigel's room Thursday until 4pm. 

 

3. Calling all Blanketeers and friends of the GAC: The Gurrie Activity Council will meet after school 

until 4PM TODAY and Thursday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room to prepare for Project Linus. Come help 

us prepare for one of the biggest service projects of the year! If you want to be a blanketeer for 

the Project Linus event, stop by today or Thursday, or see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you 

have any questions. 

 

4. Any 7th or 8th grade girls interested in playing intramurals basketball should come to the first 

session this Thursday after school. We will be meeting in the large gym. Make sure to wear gym 

shoes, shorts, and a tshirt. Starting time is 3:25 and ending time is 4:30. Anyone needing to take 

the late bus, can leave at 4. 


